
Raleigh Public School P & C Meeting Minutes 
 
 
Monday 1 December 2014  
 
Started 3.20pm 
 
Present: Joanne Hodgson, Teresa Cowley, Charmaine Grace,  

   Irene Jones, Katrina Meenahan. 
 
 
Minutes of previous meeting: 
 
Minutes of previous meeting moved by Charmaine, seconded by Joanne. 
 
 
Treasurer’s report: 
 
Treasurers report was provided by Jo.  Profit from the art exhibition is still to be finalised, 
but the balance as of 1 December 2014 was $1524.31. 
 
 
Principal’s report: 
 
The art exhibition went well. 
 
Sunset bbq planning is underway.  A short speech saying what the P&C has achieved this 
year and thanking Jo for her contribution over the years is required.  Charmaine agreed 
to do this in Rebecca’s absence. 
 
Pink Day fundraiser for breast cancer awareness went well, with $270 raised. 
 
There is a state election being held next year at end of March (end of term 1).  A raffle 
(started early in the term) and a stall at the school on the election day are planned. 
 
Camp out at school coming up next week.  Mr King will be joining in to make up required 
teacher numbers. 
 
School Planning meetings have been had and creation of the New School Plan is 
underway.  Katrina went to the meeting at Urunga Public School (for her children) and 
was interested that many of the same things were said in that parents there considered 
Urunga PS a ‘small school’. 
 
 
Fundraising / publicity: 
 
Art exhibition was a great success and the paintings were bold, bright and colourful.  
Charmaine took photos of all the paintings.  Although not many people from the public 
turned up to the opening, it looked great, pieces sold, and it was a great experience for 
the students.  The money raised is still to be worked out but will be helped by the fact 
that a $250 grant was obtained from council to cover costs. 
 



 
Correspondence: 
 
No correspondence to P&C 
 
 
Next meeting:: 
 
The next meeting will take place Monday 16 February at 3.15pm. 
 
Meeting closed at 4.10pm. 


